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BY OVERNIGHT-DELIVERY AND E-MAIL

Debra A. Howland
Executive Director and Secretary
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission
21 S. Fruit St, Suite 10
Concord, N.H. 03301-2429

Re: PETITION FOR APPROVAL OF REVISIONS TO DEFAULT
SERVICE SOLICITATION PROCESS

Docket No. DE 12-003

Dear Secretary Howland:

On behalf of Unitil Energy Systems, Inc. (‘UES”), enclosed are an
original and six (6) copies of “Petition for Approval of Revisions to Default
Service Solicitation Process.” The Petition requests that the New Hampshire
Public Utilities Commission (‘Commission”) approve UES’s proposals for
revisions to its Default Service solicitation process for its Gi and Non-GI
customers.

In support of the Petition, the filing includes the pre-filed direct
testimony and schedules of Robert S. Furino, Director, Energy Contracts,
Unitil Service Corp.

Thank you for your attention to this matter.
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//Gary Epler (I
Attorney for Unitil Energy Systems, Inc.

Enclosures

Gary M. Epler cc: Rorie Hollen berg, Office of the Consumer Advocate
Ch~f Regulatory Attorney Suzanne Amidon, Staff Counsel
6 Liberty Lane West
Hampton, NH 03842-1720

Phone: 603-773-6440
Fax: 603-773-6640
Email: epler@unitil.com




